
 

 
25th March 2024 

 
 

Re: Teaching arrangements for year 5 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I am writing to advise you of a temporary teaching arrangements in Year 5. 
 
Due to health reasons, Mrs Saunders will be absent for the rest of this half term and we hope 
she will be back after Easter holidays. It is then that we will schedule in the parents 
consultations as they were cancelled due to Mrs Saunders’ absence.  
 
We are very lucky that Mrs Theodorou, who know the children and the curriculum very well, 
will be teaching year 5 for this time.  
 
As usual, Mr Venn will oversee the planning and quality of teaching and learning on a daily 
basis. He will also deliver parts of the curriculum.   
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 
 
 

Kind Regards, 

 
Headteacher 
 
 


